
STAFF REPORT ON PROPOSED LEGISLATION

To: Mayor Gavin Buckley

From: Michael Mallinoff

Date: 6/7/2023

Subject: O-18-23: Management Information Technology office name change

Purpose of legislation
The purpose of this legislation is to change the name of the City of Annapolis “Management
Information Technology” (MIT) office to “Office of Integrated Technology Solutions” (OITS)..

Impact of legislation on operations
This legislation is intended to align the name of the office more closely with its mission. It does
not have a direct impact on operations.

Impact of legislation on staffing
This legislation does not have a direct impact on staffing.

Prepared by Victoria Buckland, Assistant City Manager


